



APRIL 2010 Volume 20, Issue 11

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING April 15, 2010

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon



SPRING FASHION SHOW

WINE WOMEN AND SONG

FEATURING FASHIONS FROM CHRISTOPHER & BANKS

This is one of our favorite events of the year. Please join us and bring a friend to enjoy the newest Spring fashions modeled by our own members.

Our fashion show committee worked together for this event. Donna Flandreau selected the theme and she and Edna Long created the centerpieces and bought the door prizes. Georgeann Clemons selected the store, chose the models and worked with her fiancé, Paul Caudill, on the favors for attendees. Lynne Snowden designed the program and handled the printing. Paul Caudill will be our DJ for the event.

Many thanks to all for their contributing efforts to help make the fashion show a huge success.

Ventura Country Club

3201 Woodgate Blvd., Orlando, FL 32822. 407-380-1882

You will need to give your name to the guard at the gated entrance. There are two gated entrances into Ventura.

DIRECTIONS: Located off Curry Ford Road (SR-552) between Goldenrod and Semoran Boulevard.

From the northern areas: Take Semoran (SR-436) to turn left on Curry Ford Road, and then turn right on Woodgate Blvd. to gate entrance.

From the southeast: Take Curry Ford to turn left on Woodgate Blvd. to gate.

From the south: use the other entrance off Pershing to turn north on Woodgate to gate.

LUNCHEON MENU

Tossed salad and Rolls

CHOICE OF:

Key West Tilapia

or

Rosemary Garlic Chicken

Rice Pilaf

Vegetables

Dessert: Chocolate Éclairs

Iced Tea and Coffee

\$23.00 (includes tax and 20% gratuity)

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. according to your last name's initial.

A - J Dottie Cumello 407/243-2334

K - Z Nancy Jaeger 407/366-7538

After arriving at the restaurant, proceed to the reservation table. You may pay by CASH or CHECK (made out to NEWCOMERS) and pick up your name tag. No walk-ins. Thank you.

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 PM on the MONDAY Before the LUNCHEON (April 12, 2010).

ANY CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Pg. 1 Program, Luncheon info, Directions, Reservation procedures

Pg. 2 President's Message, Board Meeting, Lunch Photos

Pg. 3 Membership, Board

Pg. 4 Member information, Treasurer's Report

Pg. 5 Interest Groups

Pg. 6 Interest Groups

Pg. 7 Photos

Pg. 8 Calendar



Page 2

NEWCOMERS OF CENTRAL FLORIDA CLUB NEWS



Joan's Journal

Time for a quick hello...and a thank you for attending today's luncheon. If you weren't there you missed a really fun afternoon at Timpano's. The restaurant did a great job ...good food...hot when it arrived and

the serving staff smiled through it all. Good job, Martha and Paulette.

Linda Gallagher, Barbara Wiseman, and Pat Fluno did a bang-up job with the program for the afternoon. Who would have thought it would be such fun to go home with someone else's hand me down...Oh, well, you know the saying...One woman's trash is another woman's treasure...It was nice that so many people went home with a "present". My thanks to Louise Gallagher for the super job she has been doing by herself on the Hospitality Committee...and doing it very well.

We have nice things to look forward to; including a trip to the Morse Museum in Winter Park, four days of fun at the Arnold Palmer Invitational (Bay Hill) for those of us who feel like veterans and then another happy day when we have our fourth Game Day. If you haven't signed up for Game Day, don't forget you can contact Patti Zedo, Mary Jane Godfrey, or Gloria Irwin. It's a nice day and all proceeds will be going to The Russell House.

Contact Tina Parrish if you are interested in playing Bunko on the second Thursday each month...I think she needs regular players and certainly needs subs... It's a good way to meet new friends, and a lot of fun to play. Believe me... you do not need to be a mental giant!!!

I hope some of you will consider working on the Reservations Committee...Patti has told me she will be happy to help new people get settled.

Linda Gallagher and Ronnie Telzer will be our Potluck hostesses for the month of April.

I hope you will all be at the April luncheon at the Ventura Country Club off Curry Ford Rd. We will be featuring clothes from Christopher and Banks in Sanford...and you heard Lynne tell us about CD's as favors. It sounds as though these ladies on the committee have been very busy...Hey...bring a friend...it's always one our nicest luncheons.

Thanks to Patti, Betty, and Judy for working so diligently on our Nominating Committee for next year. It sounds like a terrific lineup...as follows...

President...Joan Bove` Programs...Pat Fluno Luncheons...Gloria Irwin/ Martha Cirrotti Membership...Tina Parrish Recording Secretary,,, Mary Ward Treasurer...Brenda Jones Corresponding Secretary...Betsy Dhuyvetter Parliamentarian...Ann Denton

BOARD MEETING Thursday, April 1, 2010 at 10am



Perkin's Restaurant, 11662 University Blvd., Orlando 407-384-3383 Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply email

Congratulations to our other winners...

50/50...Gloria Pecora...\$45.50 good for you, Gloria.

Pat Brizel won a hurricane lamp, the Mystery

Dottie Cumello will be enjoying a Newcomer's luncheon with her free voucher.

Martha Cirrotti will be shopping at Publix with her \$25.00 gift card.

I hope you all had a great day. The restaurant hostess told us we were the "best dressed" group they have seen in a long time... I guess we clean up pretty well...

See you in April at the Fashion Show. God Bless you all.

In friendship,

Joan



March Birthday ladies: Brenda Jones, Linda Selby, Sherry McFarland, and Sharon DeRose.



Ronnie Telzer with her daughter, Lynn, who is home for Spring Break. She was a very happy guest- winning several items in the auction! You're welcome to visit anytime!



Louise Gallagher presents Gloria Pecora with the 50/50 money



Pat Brizel won the Mystery gift, a hurricane lamp.



Dottie Cumello won a free luncheon voucher.

MARCH LUNCHEON HIGHLIGHTS AT TIMPANO'S



Group checking out the items on the Penny Auction table. Linda Gallagher, Judy Babine, Brenda Jones, Betty Huff and Barbara Wiseman.



Pat Fluno, Program VP, calling Bingo playing cards for winners.

Louise Gallagher, Hospitality Chair, with the 50/50 basket.





MEMBERSHIP

Betty Huff- VP

161 Members

Membership Dues January – May \$12.50

If you have not picked up your 2009 - 2010 Membership Directory and would like to receive one, please contact Betty Huff at 407-736-0797 or email Betty at BettyHuff@aol.com .

Remember to contact Betty if you have an address, phone number, cell phone or email change. We need your correct information on our membership spreadsheet so you will be able to receive our newsletter and updates. We don't want you to miss a thing!

Please welcome our newest members:

Patti Campbell 386-624-6611
1626 Victoria Gardens Drive Cell: 407-281-6859
DeLand, FL 32724 Birthday: August 6

Originally from Upstate NY ALPATTI@tusctranserv.com

A. Belle Chandler 407-359-0269
I 207 Augusta Nat'l Blvd Cell: 239-560-1576
Winter Springs, FL 32708 Birthday: July 8
Originally from TN Interests: Bridge

Janice Connor321-765-4919623 Osprey Lakes Cir.Cell: 636-352-3095Chuluota, FL 32766Birthday: 24 November

Originally from Philadelphia, PA



April Birthdays

Carolyn Goldman	3 April
Dianne Lyons	7 April
Virginia Elliott	9 April
Patti Zedo	13 April
Ronnie Telzer	15 April
Pat Brizel	16 April
Lorrie Fleming	19 April
Edith Smith	20 April
Deborah Wise	30 April

Page 3								
N	IEWCOMERS BOARD							
President	Joan Bové	407-971-3911						
VP Programs	Pat Fluno	407-482-2146						
	Virginia Plummer	407-249-2200						
VP Luncheons	Martha Cirrotti	407-366-3673						
	Paulette Kubo	407-381-5768						
VP Membership	Betty Huff	407-736-0797						
Corresponding Sec'y	Gloria Irwin	407-331-6147						
Recording Sec'y	Mary Ward	407-366-3015						
Treasurer	Brenda Jones	407-366-7751						
Parliamentarian	Judy Babine	321-972-8510						
COMMITTEES								
Outreach	Pat Peppler	407-895-2922						
	Sandy Ogilvie	407– 482-5538						
Historian	Ronnie Telzer	407- 365-1580						
11 20. Pr	Joan Lenard	407- 671-8454						
Hospitality	Louise Gallagher Marquita Nelson	321-765-4371 407-977-4851						
Incide The Arts	-							
Inside The Arts	Linda Gallagher Barbara Wiseman	407-359-1893						
Newsletter/Mailing	Lynne Snowden	407-365-9121 407- 696-2886						
Publicity	Tammy Renie	407-677-5522						
Reservations	Patti Zedo	407-077-3322						
	Dottie Cumello	407- 243-2334						
	Nancy Jaeger	407-366-7538						
Ways and Means	Shirley Vining	321/ 348-3799						
Helping Hands	Mary Jane Godfrey	407- 365-9745						
Inspirations	Dottie Cumello	407-243-2334						
	INTEREST GROUPS							
Book Group	Denise Tucker	407- 542-6518						
Bridge	Pat McRee	407-359-1228						
	Sim Horst	407-678-2961						
Bunko Belles	Gloria Irwin	407- 331-6147						
Bunko Buddies	Pat Coyle	407- 275-0437						
Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)	Tina Parrish	407-359-1497						
Bunko (4th Thur. pm)	Gloria Irwin	407- 331-6147						
Chick Flicks	Beth ZellikoffOviedo	407- 365-3297						
Chick Flicks	Barbara ZeynWaterford	321- 235-0584						
Mah Jongg	Mike Frazier	407- 365-5251						
Pot Luck Dining	Georgeann Clemons	407- 416-1074						
Wild Child	Pat Fluno	407- 482-2146						
	Georgeann Clemons	407-416-1074						
Let's Do It!	Pat Brizel	407-277-2070						



INSIDE THE ARTS

Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121 Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893

Wednesday, April 21, 2010



We are going to the Morse Museum on Park Avenue in Winter Park at 10:30 a.m. April 21. Following the museum we will be going to the

Bosphorus Turkish Restaurant at 12:15 p.m.

This restaurant is located just down the street from the Museum on Park Ave. Please contact Barbara Wiseman at 407-365-9121 or Linda Gallagher at 407-359-1893 on or before April 14th to let them know if you wish to attend.

Tickets for the Museum are \$3.00, which you will pay at the Museum. Lunch will be at your own expense.



KING'S MANOR OVIEDO MAY 14, 2010

For May - we will be going back to the King's Manor Bed and Breakfast in Oviedo for a luncheon/tea. The date is Friday, May 14th at 12:00 noon.

Reservations are limited to the first 32 people who contact either Barbara or Linda on or before May 7th. If you make a reservation and cannot attend, it will be up to you to find a replacement. The cost of the luncheon/tea is \$22.00 per person. Checks are to be made payable to Barbara Wiseman and can be mailed to her at 920 Torrey Pine Drive, Winter Springs, FL 32708 Just a little note, there are two very nice Antique shops just down the street and around the corner that some of you might like to go and browse through after lunch. There is also an Art Studio - the Artistic Hand nearby.

The Treasurer's Report by Brenda Jones



Beginning balance on 2/1/2010 \$6,142.90

Deposits and other additions \$1,633.50

Checks posted \$1,775.77

Ending balance on \$6,000.63



Correspondence

Gloria Irwin 407-331-6147

If you know of any member going through a difficult time, please let me know.

Get well cards sent to: Nancy Scalice, Dru Juhl Sympathy card sent to:

Joan Lenard, Edith Smith

Thank you cards sent to:

Deborah German - Dean of UCF Medical School

Gina Gervais - Tuscawilla Country Club

Welcome letters and Directories sent to:

Patti Campbell, A. Belle Chandler, Janice Connor



AIRLINE DEAL

Ann White 407-366-8392

I have a voucher for Southwest Airlines that needs to be used by May 5, 2010. Anyone can use this voucher; you don't have to live in Florida and it can be used anyplace to or from a Southwest destination. The voucher is worth \$84.00, but I am willing to sell the voucher for \$75.00. You save \$9.00 and I don't lose my \$84.00!

I would need to make the reservation for the person who is going to use the voucher and that person would need to reimburse me.

Please pass this information along, so maybe I can find someone who can use this voucher, so I do not lose so much money.

This is not a gimmick or a joke. This is a legitimate transaction. Please call Ann if you are interested.

Thanks!

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE SNOWDEN @407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEADLINE WHICH IS THE MONDAY BEFORE THE LUNCHEON EACH MONTH. THANKS!



BUNKO GROUPS



Bunko Belles

2nd Wednesday, April 14 12 noon Joan Bove 407-971-3911

Bunko Babes

2nd Thursday, April 15 7 pm

Pat Brizel 407-277-2070

Bunko Buddies

3rd Monday, April 19 12 noon

Caren Gout 407-281-0260

Bunko Belles

4th Thursday, April 22 7 pm

Ann Denton 407-831.7720

MAH JONGG

Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 Joan Bové 407-971-3911 Mondays 11 - 3 p.m.



All games will now be held at the Riverside Community Center on Lockwood in Oviedo. Oviedo residents \$3.00, others \$4.00.

Bring your bag lunch.
There are soda machines available.
RSVP to Mike



BRIDGE

4th Wednesday

April 28

We take reservations by phone or email all month, but request that all reservations or cancellations be made by the Monday before the fourth Wednesday we play.

The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill at 7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787.

Chairs:

Pat McRee patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 Sim Horst skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961

CHICK FLICK

Last Tuesday of the month!

We alternate between Oviedo Mall and Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.

An email will be sent the week before the meeting date (after the show times have been scheduled by the theaters). If you do not have email, please call the chairperson to find out the start time and to RSVP. A dinner option is provided, so please RSVP to either or both.

Barbara Zeyn – Waterford – 321-235-0584 Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo – 407-365-3297

Oviedo Regal Theater

April 27

CHARITY GAME DAY

On Thursday, April 29, 2010, we will have a Games Day and all proceeds will go to The Russell House for Atypical Children.

Get your groups together and form a table to play your favorite game. There will be sign up lists with the leaders of Bunko, Mah Jongg and Bridge. If you care to form a table with another game, that is good too!

Lunch will be served and lots of prizes given away.

Time is 10am to 2:30pm. Cost is \$15 and the deadline for sign up is Monday, April 26.

Your checks can be sent to Shirley Vining, 41 Chippendale Terr. Oviedo, Fl. 32765

Any questions, call Shirley @ 321 348 3799

INTEREST GROUPS



BOOK GROUP

Denise Tucker – feel free to contact me at: 407-286-8803 or mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com



April 20, 2010

No need to RSVP.

We meet the third Tuesday of each month at: Border's on Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m. March 16th- "The Reliable Wife" by Robert Goolrick

April-20th-"The Forgotten Garden" by Kate Morton

May-18th "The House On The Corner of Bitter and Sweet" by Jamie Ford June-15th "The Help" by Katherine Stocker

For more information about these books and Border's coupons:

Check out www.borders.com



Let's Do It group that played miniature golf. Front row: Kathy Ball, Barbara Zeyn, Betty Huff Back row: Pay Coyle, Terry Downs, Pat Brizel and Claudia Downs. This was one of the last outings with Kathy before her departure back to England. We will miss you, Kathy! We'll look forward to your visits!



POTLUCK DINING

GEORGEANN CLEMONS
407-416-1074
ROSEMARY KUBANET
407-702-2389

April 10, 2010 @ 6:30 pm

Hostesses: Ronnie Telzer and Linda Gallagher
660 & 664 Saranac Drive, Winter Springs 32708

660 & 664 Saranac Drive, Winter Springs 32708 (Chelsea Woods– Tuskawilla) Please call Linda (407-359-1893) to choose whether to

Please call Linda (407-359-1893) to choose whether to bring an appetizer, salad, entrée or dessert for 12. Dinner at Linda's; dessert and coffee at Ronnie's house. Mixers and soft drinks are provided — BYOB. Ask for directions, if needed.

This is a wonderful opportunity to get together with friends in a relaxed atmosphere with great food. If you are new to the club, please try to attend to meet and enjoy your club members, as singles and couples.

OUTREACH Pat Peppler 407-895-2922



We are continuing to support "Tabs for Tots" for the Ronald McDonald House. Please collect your tabs and bring to each luncheon.

Our continued goal is to support our troops We will be collecting: American snacks (nuts, beef jerky, granola bars, microwave popcorn, trail mix, etc.), Drink mixes to flavor water (tea, Gatorade, crystal light, cocoa), CD's, DVDs, Sunscreen, lip balm, chap stick, Phone cards (AT&T regular phone cards...NOT international or AT&T Go cards), Greeting cards (that can be sent to spouses, girl friends or boyfriends, parents, their children or friends), Towelettes, baby wipes, hand sanitizers, etc., Holiday decorations and/or cards, Paperback books (remember, most of the soldiers are from 18 - 30 years old and are male), Magazines (no older than 3 months), disposal razors, disposal cameras.



Get ready for April! It's spring-cleaning time and a way to help others. We will be collecting slightly used or new shoes for "Soles for Souls" at our April luncheon. If you have men's or women's athletic shoes, please wash

before donating. If any shoes have ties, please tie the shoes together so we have matched sets. Any flip flops lying around the house? We'll take them, too. Any shoes will do. This is a wonderful reason to clean out your closet. Thanks so much.

MARCH EVENTS

Page 7



High Tea was enjoyed by some of our members at the Grand Floridian Hotel in Disney World.



Claudia Downs at the Grand Floridian at Disney World.



Betsy Dhuyvetter, Sharen Isham, Eleanore Smith, Aileen Steed and Rita Collins must have gotten the memo to wear black and white.



Louise Gallagher, Brenda Jones, Ronnie Telzer, Linda Smith and Dru Juhl (back of hotel in the background)







CPR Class attendees: front row: Pat Brizel, Pat Fluno, Claudia Downs, Dru Juhl. Back row: Martha Cirrotti, Ronnie Telzer, Ann Denton, Dottie Cumello, Nancy Jaeger, Mary Jane Godfrey, Joan Bové.



Linda and Louise stand by a vintage car in front of the Grand Floridian.

10 BINGO WINNERS GOT \$10.00 PUBLIX GIFT CARDS AT MARCH LUNCHEON



TIMPANO'S **RESTAURANT**



Sherry McFarland



Carol Coe



Paulette Kubo



Gloria Irwin



Ronnie Telzer



Claudia Downs



Pat Brizel



Mary Ward



Louise Gallagher



Jan Abrams



Martha Cirrotti won a \$25.00 Publix card.



Left: Barbara Wiseman holds the tickets for the Penny Auction.

Right: Member Mike Frazier donates her own Art Paintings by Mike.



Paulette Kubo, left front, Sim Horst and Sharon DeRose standing, and Barbara Miles, sitting, right front.

Lois Boulecault and Doreen Bertan are ready for lunch.





Newcomers of Central Florida P.O. Box 620384 Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 www.newcomerscfl.org

There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met.

April 2010							
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	
Hap	oy Ea	ster	APRIL FOOL'S DAY	BOARD MEETING	2 GOOD FRIDAY	3 Potluck moved du to holiday	
4 EASTER	ち 中中には「東京東京 MAH JONGG	6	7 BUNKO-NOON	8 BUNKO- 7PM	9	POTLUCK DINING	
11	SALAD BUNKO	13	14	LUNCHEON MEETING	16	17	
18	19 中中記述 東京 MAH JONGG	20 BOOK GROUP	21 INSIDE THE ARTS	BUNKO- 7PM	23	24	
25	26 PP P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P	27 Chick Flick	28 BRIDGE	GAME DAY	30		